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Commander Bob Means 
We now have a new spotlight installed to illuminate our relocated pole 
location. Thanks to 1st. Vice Beck for procuring the light and new 
flags. 
 
Our Veterans BBQ was another success. Thanks to those of you who 
attended, our cooks and volunteers. Special recognition to first time 313 
bartenders Ron and Kay Windy.  
 
We had a special guest all the way from Heber Springs, Ark. join us for 
the BBQ. Tim Grant is 1st Vice Commander of Sons of the American 
Legion Squad 64, American Legion,  Saxton-Willis Post 64. Thanks for 
joining us Tim. 
 
The Post 313 Member Appreciation Dinner will be held on Veterans 
Day, Nov. 11th. Mark your calendars. 
 
Members, please give thought to upcoming Officer nominations. Let us 
know you how might be able to get involved with our mission.  
 

First Vice Commander Tom Beck 
We wrapped up Boys State at the Log Cabin in San Anselmo (Post 
179).  Like last year it was a great event and a pleasure to hear about the 
experiences of our two boys from Redwood High School.   
 
Membership . . . we are at 70% of our 2016 goal of 180.  For those of 
you who so diligently turn in your dues promptly, many thanks!!! 
 
As we all have been made aware, the parking lot in front of the Post 
was completely overhauled. Huge win for the Post with more parking 
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spaces and better visibility from Magnolia Avenue.  
Our challenge has obviously been dealing with the 
relocation of the flag pole.  Although the flag pole 
was moved by the contractor, we had the issue of get-
ting a light on the flag pole so we could fly the flag at 
night.  We procured a really nice, in-ground light.  
The Commander put in quite a few hours getting the 
light installed and working.  It looks awesome.  If you 
are in the downtown area at night make a point to take 
a look. 
 
Tom 
 
Korean War Luncheon 
 

Past Commander Gene Plocki received the  Ambassa-
dor for Peace Medal From the Republic of South Ko-
rea at the Korean War Luncheon at The Marines Me-
morial Club in San Francisco. Bill Brennen has also 
received the medal on another occasion.  

(Continued from page 1) 

Post 313 Breakfast 
Wednesday, November 18, 2015 

(Note: Change to 3rd Wednesday) 
   8:30—10 am in Club Room 

$5.00  (All you can eat!) 
 

 Includes fruit  juice, scrambled eggs with 
cheese, pancakes, bacon, sausage and coffee. 

 Reservation:  Signup in Club Room  
Call Bill Brennen (415-927-0393)  

or Leave message at the Post (415-924-
6283). 

For Veteran’s Services, see http://www.co.marin.ca.us/depts/HH/main/ag/veterans.cfm 

For calendar updates, see the club room bulletin board & the post website: http://americanlegion313.org 

Post 313  

Member Recognition Dinner 

 

Veterans Day November 11 

Members and guests welcome. 

Doors & Bar open @ 5:30 pm 

Dinner at 6:30 pm 

Details to Follow 
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